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SB 210 is appallingly discriminatory against the elderly, the disabled, and people who 

are unable to take leave from work for financial reasons or fear of losing their jobs. 

My parents were proud voters until their deaths at ages 89 and 91. They would have 

been unable to vote the last couple of years of their lives if they would have had to 

vote in person. Many people, democrats and republicans, will be unable to vote if this 

bill were to pass. Voting by mail has been inclusive and effective. This proposed bill 

is unfair, unkind, and unnecessary. 


